
FLOOD UPDATE          

 

 

 

Declining levels in the Bonaparte River combined with sunshine 

for the next few days have provided the assurance needed for 

the Cache Creek EOC to Rescind the Evacuation Orders as of 3 

pm today for  

 

944 Old Cariboo Rd 

956 Old Cariboo Rd 

1253 Old Cariboo Rd—all units 

1321 Old Cariboo Rd—all units 

1055 Old Cariboo Rd—all units except #14 

Nugget Rd — 1222, 1228, 1234, 1246, 1258, 1260, 1272, and 1274 

Collins Rd — 811, 825, 828, 840, 842, 872, 886, 888, 890, 896, 904, and 908 

 

This represents approximately 150, or half, of the residents who are currently evacuated. All of the 

above Evacuation Orders have been downgraded to Evacuation Alerts. 

 

The river is still running high and fast and conditions could change quickly if we get a large rain 

event. 
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